
 

 
 

   

 

 

  

 

 

 
 
 
 
 

19 February 2024 
Dear Parents/Carers, 

 
 

Year 3 and Year 4 trip to The Chocolate Story 
 

The children have been learning about the Mayan Civilisation and the history of chocolate. To support their learning we 
will be visiting The Chocolate Story in York on Monday 18th March 2024. This is also one of Carleton Park’s 50 
Experiences – to be a chocolatier. Children will be leaving promptly at 8.30am and we are aiming to be back at school at 
approximately 4pm. Children must wear their uniform and bring a packed lunch along with their water bottle. If you 
would like school to provide a packed lunch for this trip, please contact the office. 
 
The cost of the trip is £27.00 per child. This is non-refundable voluntary contribution, however, if insufficient funds are 
received, the trip may have to be cancelled.  If the trip is cancelled by school, the contributions are refundable. Trips 
are carefully costed but should there be any surpluses they will be dealt with as per the Charging & Remissions policy, 
which is available on the school website.  
 
All trips can be found in `Trips’ within your MCAS account and payment can be made by card only. Please contact the 
school office for details of how to register if required. Payments must be received by Monday 11th March. 
 
If you are in receipt of Free School Meals and you need support with payment for this trip please speak to the school 
office. 
 
 
Kind Regards, 
 
Mrs Thorpe and Miss Patterson 
 


